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Legislators,

As a seventh generation farmer I am concerned about HB 2739.  I believe it would make it very hard to develop new
technologies for our industry if this bill were to pass.  Wheat farming is a hard business in which to survive and we
are going to need to develop varieties that allows our industry to evolve with a changing economic world.  We are
being relied upon to produce more wheat for less money and we are going to need every tool available in the future
to provide it.  Please don't weaken our ability to do so.

Wade Bingaman
Imbler, OR
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